

08 June 2021

Dear Parents/Carers

Broadstone First School - EYFS Sports Day Thursday 17 June 2021

We are very excited to announce that we will once again see the return of Sports Day on the morning of Thursday June 17 for our EYFS learners at Broadstone First School.

There is nothing we would like more than to invite all our parents and carers along to enjoy and celebrate with our learners in their sporting success. However, we must ensure that as a school and community we do not become complacent in our vigilance even with restrictions easing and continue to be careful and safe in-line with the government's guidance regarding COVID 19. Therefore, this year we will be **unable to invite parents and carers along to spectate at Sports Day,** we will ensure we capture as much of the action as possible to share with you via our weekly BFS Snapshot and Broadstone First School Facebook page.

Registration: All EYFS will register at the first school as normal. Breakfast club will run as usual. A reserve date of **Thursday 24 June** has been set but we are hoping that the weather will be kind to us!

PE Kits: Arrive at school already in PE kit, black shorts, red t-shirts and trainers (no plimsolls). Learners will remain in PE kit for the whole school day. Please provide their usual green school jumper or tracksuit top for them to wear and possibly a coat depending on the weather. Of course, if it is sunny please apply sun cream before you get to school and provide a sun hat. Please ensure everything is labelled. Please tie long hair back and ensure earrings are covered and watches and jewellery are removed.

Snacks and Lunch: Usual lunch arrangements will be adhered to. Please send in a healthy snack and a named water bottle as usual.

Teams: Children will be taken around each event in their allocated team by their teacher or LSA.

If you have any queries or concerns please do not hesitate to contact the school office.

Kind regards

Sophie Burke

PE Teacher